From: taylor warsek <taylor.warsek@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 8:32 AM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Meeting: For Profit companies using Breeze Stevens Field

[You don't often get email from taylor.warsek@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Taking out any type of additional loans for Breese Stephens Field to make improvements ifs just plain ludicrous !!! Do you not understand that the city is facing a \$27 million dollar shortfall in its budget for next year? Concert promoters should be paying market rates to rent that venue, along with any other city owned property like Warner park, which is being given away to them . What kind of under the table shenanigans are going on?

Linda Warsek 1118 risse rd madison